
News of some of the Lord´s work 
in Northern Peru 

Milagros, her brother Esgar and sister Rosita 

came to Morning Star 5 years ago. During that 

time, they have come to know Jesus Christ as 

their Savior and recovered very well from their 

very traumatic upbringing. In 2018 they were 

declared wards of the state and were placed on 

the adoption roster. June 17th Milagros turned 18 

and can now make her own decisions for her 

future. We thank the Lord that first and foremost 

she is seeking His will. She is in the process of 

applying to a Christian program in Trujillo Peru’s third largest city 3 hours to the south of Chiclayo. 

A halfway house for girls who age out of childcare facilities, they offer a 3 year commitment to 

housing, higher education and discipleship. Please pray that the Lord will make His will clear 

regarding her immediate future.  

Anabel arrived at Morning Star in July of 2018 and was saved for 

eternity shortly thereafter. An avid reader she quickly grew in her faith 

and commitment to the Lord. The conflicted family situation that 

brought her to us was gradually repaired and on June 12th she was 

returned to her parents’ custody. Our follow up visits have been fruitful 

as she is attending a good church just a few blocks from her home 

along with her entire family and so the seed sown spreads. Please pray 

her witness will result in her family’s salvation.  

Virginia arrived at Morning Star in September of 

2018 and soon also accepted Christ and has grown 

in her faith. On June 19th the family court granted 

custody her aunt with whom she had spent much of her childhood and she was 

very excited when the decision was handed down, leaving Morning Star 

however was tearful but the tears did not last long as a few days later she was 

in attendance at the youth meeting on Saturday and both services on Sunday, 

one of the benefits of having a congregation in which to fellowship integrated 

into the ministry. Please continued to pray for her and the 17 children remaining 

at Morning Star. We thank you for your support of the Lord’s work! 
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